
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 July 25, 2024 

 
Contact: Lucy Hakobian, Deputy Community Services      
                Director 
Phone: (626) 403-7380 
Email:  lhakobian@southpasadenaca.gov 
 
ARROYO SECO GOLF COURSE FACILITY PLANNING OPEN 

HOUSE 
 

South Pasadena (Calif.) – The City of South Pasadena 

Community Services Department is inviting the community to 

attend the facility planning open house and participate in an 

important survey designed to gather valuable input and feedback. 

The meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 7, 2024. There 

is a 5:00 p.m. meeting scheduled for golfers, and a 7:00 p.m. 

meeting scheduled for the public. 

The facility planning open house is an opportunity to have a 

discussion on the future of the golf course and gather the 

community’s insights and opinions through a comprehensive 



 

survey. The community’s participation is crucial to ensure that our 

initiatives align with the community’s needs and aspirations 

through a collective vision.  We are seeking valuable input from 

the community and asking everyone to take a survey. Surveys are 

available at www.southpasadenaca.gov/ASGCOpenHouse. 

For more information, please contact the Community 

Services Department at (626) 403-7380 or by email 

recreation@southpasadenaca.gov. 
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